February 14, 2011

Congressional Delegate Name
Address
Washington, DC 20515

Re: Community Service Block Grant (CSBG) funding

Dear :

Community Action is our nation’s only comprehensive approach to helping those in need reach economic stability and security.  I am deeply concerned that the administration plans to eliminate the Community Service Block Grant (CSBG) funding for Community Action Agencies.  Community Action provides critical services in all 10 North Idaho counties and Asotin County, WA and an integral part of our solution to bringing economic stability and security to our families and our neighborhoods.  They are accountable, cost effective and forward thinking.  Any action that threatens the continued ability of Community Action Agencies to serve us threatens the wellbeing of our local communities. CSBG funds have an extraordinary impact in providing hope and opportunity for the most vulnerable households. Community Action works!  
Community Action also provides jobs, not only as the employer of 114 people in my region, but also as a business that pumps more than $5 million annually into our local regional economy.  As a rural area, this is incredibly significant to our economic health.  If Community Action were not able to count on CSBG funding as a part of its support, its ability to stay in Lewiston and Coeur d’Alene, Idaho is jeopardized, and we could lose a major economic contributor.

Community Action Partnership has always been there for those who needed them and it is vital that they continue to be, serving thousands of people in North Idaho communities in 2010.  We respectfully ask that your administration fully fund Community Action Agencies and maintain the current, accountable, high quality and effective structure of their Community Service Block Grant.  Community Action works for our 10 North Idaho Counties and Asotin County in Washington. 
Yours sincerely,

